
House Committee on Health Care:

As Oregon’s elected representatives, I adjure you to stop the assault on our 2nd amendment rights. What is going on in the state of 
Oregon and throughout the United States of America is totally unacceptable. I thought our representatives were hired (or elected) to 
protect the people’s Constitutional Rights, not to try to strip them away from us little by little. 
I am asking you to take a stand for us and support law abiding citizens by killing this bill now.  Thank you.


